
FRIENDS OF PASSAIC COUNTY PARKS, INC. 

STATE OF NEW JERSEY 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
The Friends of the Passaic County Parks Inc. will hold a public hearing on Monday, June 14, 

2021 at 6:00 PM. The Friends of the Passaic County Parks Inc. is preparing two grant 

applications to submit to the New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection’s Green Acres 

Program. The first application to be submitted to the Green Acres Program will be the Rifle 

Camp Amphitheater Project in Woodland Park, New Jersey. The second application will be 

submitted to the Green Acres Program for the Lambert Tower Historic Landscape Restoration 

Project in Paterson, New Jersey. The Public Hearing will take place virtually via WebEx. All 

residents are encouraged to attend and participate. Please email public@passaiccountynj.org and 

a link will be provided. 
 

 

BY ORDER OF THE FRIENDS OF PASSAIC COUNTY PARKS, INC. BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

 

 

 

______________________________________________________________________ 

Kelly C. Ruffel, Secretary, Friends of Passaic County Parks, Inc. Board of Trustees 

 

Dated:   May 20, 2021 

 

Published in: Herald News 

  Bergen Record 

   

On File with the Secretary of the Friends of Passaic County Parks, Inc. Board of Trustees:  

 

Kelly C. Ruffel 

Secretary  

Friends of Passaic County Parks, Inc. Board of Trustees  

(973) 881-4405 or kellyr@passaiccountynj.org  
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